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The COVID-19 pandemic continues to have an unprecedented impact on the health and economic wellbeing of
millions of Americans, driving massive layoffs and record unemployment. It has also tested state Unemployment
Insurance programs in ways never imagined, with unprecedented fraud resulting in over $36 billion in improper
payments since last spring.1 Maximus can help.

We can support your UI program modernization efforts

Our experienced consultants can help you interpret and implement the Unemployment Insurance policies set
forth by the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA, H.R. 6201); the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and
Economic Security Act (CARES Act, H.R. 748); and the Continued Assistance Act. We can assess your state’s
current policies and operations and provide essential support to ensure your program can process claims quickly,
efficiently, accurately, and securely. We can also provide planning, procurement, implementation, and project
management support should your UI system require modernization.
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